
Hello Parents and Guardians, 
  
On behalf of Grade 8 Farewell Parent Committee, we are pleased to announce that we will be hosting a 
year end Farewell Dance for our grade 8 students at Bruce Middle School! 
  
Here are the details you need to know: 
  
Date: June 28, 2022 
Time: 6pm to 9pm 
Where: Heritage Victoria Community Club at 950 Sturgeon Road 
Ticket Price: $20 per student 
  
We will be selling tickets during the lunch time at Bruce Middle School from June 20th  to June 
24th .  Our ask is when the student purchases the ticket they provide the name and number of the 
parent/guardian that will be picking them up from the event to ensure a safe departure.  Please note 
that we will not be selling tickets at the door the day of the event.  As well, this event will be for the 
Grade 8 Students from Bruce Middle School only.  
  
The event will be semi-formal for the students.  We have a night planned with great music, great food 
and fun surprises to celebrate our Grade 8 students! 
  
We are looking for volunteers to help us the night of the event and would love if you could join us!  If 
you are interested in volunteering please contact laurieanncox@gmail.com     
  
Thank-you for your partnership in creating a memorable night for our students! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Grade 8 Farewell Parent Committee 
  
 


